
 
 

Attachment 4  

Alexandria Transportation Commission 

301 King Street 

Alexandria, VA 22314 
 
 
 
 
 
Mayor William D. Euille and Members of City Council 

City Hall 

301 King Street 

Alexandria, VA 22314 

 
April 3, 2014 

 
Re: Complete Streets Policy Re-enactment 

 

 

Dear Mayor Euille and Members of City Council: 

 
At its April 2, 2014 meeting, staff presented an update on the Complete Streets program to the 

Transportation Commission (Commission), including the accomplishments achieved in calendar 

year 2013. Staff is requesting that the Council reenact the Complete Streets policy, which was a 

requirement of the original Complete Streets resolution passed by Council in April 2011. 

 
The members of the Commission present at the meeting remain supportive of the Complete 

Streets policy and program as adopted by the Council, and urge the Council to reenact the 

Complete Streets policy. Complete Streets policies are adopted to ensure that roadway projects 

will safely accommodate all users, pedestrians, bicyclists, transit vehicles and motorists, and the 

policy has been successful in the many Complete Streets accomplishments made over the past 

year. 

 
We appreciate your consideration of the Commission’s input on the reenactment of the Complete 

Streets policy. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Nathan M. Macek 

Chair, Alexandria Transportation Commission 
 

 
cc: Alexandria City Council 

Alexandria Transportation Commission 


